
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 16, 1998 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Kate A. Martin 

General Counsel 

National Security Archive 

2130 H Street, NW, Suite 701 

Washington, D.C. 20037 

 

Dear Kate: 

 

I would like to thank you again for participating in our conference on Tuesday.  The Review Board 

and I were extremely pleased by the quality of the comments and the calibre of the participants.  We 

hope that it was informative for you as well. 

 

Although I had had the opportunity of speaking with you briefly a couple of years ago, I was pleased 

to see you again and participate with you in the exchange of ideas.  I hope that we can keep in touch. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 


